
 

The University of Chicago Research Computing Center is holding its third annual research 

computing symposium and exposition, Mind Bytes, on May 2nd, 2017. A major feature of the 

Mind Bytes event is the poster session, designed to enable the exchange of ideas across disciplines 

and reward researchers' work. Please review all the program agenda as listed below: 
 

 


